From: SBC Development Control
To: Tom Buxton; Scanning

**Subject:** FW: S/21/0036 - PLANNING CONSULTATION

**Date:** 15 January 2021 10:36:08

Attachments: ufm20.pdf

----Original Message----

From: clerk@covingham-pc.gov.uk <clerk@covingham-pc.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 January 2021 14:11

To: Tom Buxton <TBuxton@swindon.gov.uk>

Cc: SBC Development Control <SDevelopmentControl@swindon.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: S/21/0036 - PLANNING CONSULTATION

Hello

Covingham Parish Council have no objections to this planning application.

Kind regards Laura Evans Clerk & RFO Covingham Parish Council

----Original Message----

From: sbcdc@swindon.gov.uk <sbcdc@swindon.gov.uk>

Sent: 12 January 2021 10:13 To: clerk@covingham-pc.gov.uk

Subject: S/21/0036 - PLANNING CONSULTATION

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find enclosed planning application consultation letter. All comments should be sent to sbcdc@swindon.gov.uk.

Regards,

## Planning Department

The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Swindon Borough Council unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. The contents may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation This footnote also confirms that this email has been swept by Anti-Virus software for the presence of computer viruses. However, Swindon Borough Council cannot accept liability for viruses that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate virus scanner.

....